Cary Presbyterian Church Pastor Nominating Committee
October 21, 2019 Update

Your Pastor Nominating Committee is in the process of conducting initial interviews, while also
reviewing the new Pastor Information Forms (PIFs) as they come in. We also have listened to
sermons online and have read our candidates’ church websites. Some candidates also have
their own personal websites and/or blogs. All this information is considered when we meet and
discern what is the best fit for our church. We listen intently to each other’s perspectives and

have had many thoughtful discussions. Please know that we continue to take this work very
seriously.

In Christ’s name,

Emma Anderson, David Bohm, Jeanne Bolick, Sherry Bradsher, Louis Lambe, Linda Oglesby and
Matthew Simmons



